
From: Edward N. Parkes [mailto:enparkes@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 2:12 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Walking Path Around Hayden Bay 

At present the subject path is too narrow, in places, for two people to pass each other.  If bikes 
were added to this mix I can only foresee the path turning into a bike speedway and walkers 
being run over.  

--  

Edward N. Parkes 

407 North Tomahawk Island Drive 
97217 

 

 


